
A CHILDS PLACE-
OPEN HOUSE

We, at A Child’s Place-NDMU, would like to formally invite you to our
open house with your very own special offer! All Loyola University
faculty and staff will enjoy a 10% discount across all pay periods
beginning on your child’s enrollment date!

Date 

Time

Location

Wednesday, March 19th, 2025

10 AM- 1PM

LeClerc Hall, Notre Dame of Maryland University;
[4701 N Charles St, Baltimore, MD 21210]

RSVP HERE:

Come visit NDMU’s well-
loved premier child care
facility, dedicated to
fostering a sense of
enjoyment while learning!


